
HB 2053 adds detail to the elements of a strong local community plan to guide implementation of early childhood services such as 
Preschool Promise. Early Learning Hubs lead that planning process in communities across the state. In Multnomah, the plan 
became part of our Preschool For All measure and the new language in the bill keeps that connection strong. We are supportive of 
HB 2053.


